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Brooklands Farm development
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To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

You don't often get email from _Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs

| am writing to say that | OBJECT to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm. There are too
many homes being built in the Whitstable area without the proper infrastructure to support more
people in our town.

There are no more schools, health centres or extra water supply being proposed.

The housing currently being built along both sides of the Thanet Way will already make an impact on
our town.

Please reconsider these plans. The lives of the current residents of Whitstable will be spoilt and
changed forever.

Downs Avenue is already used as a rat run to the Whitstable School and the Thanet Way. Cars speed
up and down the road.

| have not been able to successfully access the district plan to enable me to complete on-line
questionnaire/consultation.

Yours faithfully
Ann Hill
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